PLUMBING ADVISORY BOARD

CITY OF PHILADELPHIA
DEPARTMENT OF LICENSES & INSPECTIONS

1401 JOHN F. KENNEDY BLVD.
WALT KRZYZANOWSKI CONCOURSE
BOARD CHAIR/MEMBER PHILADELPHIA, PA 19102

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Office of the Mayor of the City of Philadelphia, the Department of Licenses & Inspections and the
Plumbing Advisory Board is seeking a replacement Plumbing Advisory Board Member to fill the
Sustainability Seat that is currently vacant.

Persons interested in filling this seat need to have a professional background in Sustainability that includes
but not limited to water conservation, energy conservation, green roof technologies, water capturing and
reuse and LEED technologies. Persons interested need not be licensed plumbers, but a working knowledge
of plumbing systems and the Philadelphia Plumbing Code would be helpful. Please note residency
requirements are not necessary to hold this position.

Interested parties may forward a letter of interest including a resume or list of professional experiences as
described above to the following by July 31, 2025.

Walt Krzyzanowski, PAB Chairman, walt.krzyzanowski@phila.gov
Richard Wade, L & | Boards Administration, Richard.n.wade@phila.gov

Joshua Anker, Boards and Commissions Manager, integrity@phila.gov

All letters and associated paperwork will be forwarded to the Plumbing Advisory Board who will then
review all professional background information on prospective replacements and conduct interviews at
regularly scheduled meetings of the Plumbing Advisory Board. At the conclusion of the Plumbing Advisory
Board's research and through a majority consensus by the Board, we will provide all compiled information
along with the Plumbing Advisory Board’s recommendation to the Office of the Mayor, which may request
additional information.

General information: the Plumbing Advisory Board is made up of ten individuals with varying professional
backgrounds including representatives from various city departments. Seven of these Board Members are
voting members. The seat which is to be filled is that of a voting member. The Plumbing Advisory Board
meets officially with compensation for one meeting a month, normally on the first Thursday. Official
meetings normally begin at 9:00 AM and conclude at or before 12:00 Noon. Meetings are in person at a
Center City location.

On occasion, Board Members may be asked to attend interim work sessions depending upon specific tasks
and research requested by the Department of Licenses & Inspection, the Office of the Mayor, Members of
City Council or any other city agency requesting technical assistance in areas falling under the scope of
practice of the Plumbing Advisory Board.



